
Blessed Trinity Renovation Project 

Parish staff, leadership team chairs and architects have 
been meeting regularly throughout the summer.  
A joint meeting of Strategic Planning Team, Pastoral Council, Capital Campaign 
Team, Finance Council, and Pastoral Staff also occurred recently. 
 

Phase ONE of the project will include:  

 Bathrooms (fully accessible); 

 Worship Space: 
 Blessed Sacrament Chapel, Font, Altar, Ambo, 
 Reconciliation Chapel, Sacristy, seating, carpeting,  painting etc. 

We are awaiting the City of Missoula Building Permit, and a detailed cost analysis 
from our contractor for Phase One.  When this information is finalized construction 
will begin.  It may be necessary, though this has not yet been determined, to celebrate 
Mass on a few weekends in the parish hall. 

The LAND SALE is moving forward pending finalization of the City of Missoula land 
boundary change. Once that is concluded the sale will be finalized.  The Buyer is   
anticipated to begin construction this Spring.  Once the land sale is finalized, the  
parking lot will be reconfigured to include the north & east side of the church. That 
portion of the project will begin soon after the land is sold in order to accommodate 
parking needs in accord with City requirements. Parking lot site plan engineering is 
close to completion (in accord with City of Missoula requirements). 


